
U.S. Department of Justice 
OfJice of Consumer Litigation 
Civil Division 
Washington, DC 20530 

August 18,20 10 
Gregory LaPorta 
7260 Early Pioneer Ave. 
Las Vegas, NV 89129 

Re: Bank of America 

1 Dear Mr. LaPorta: 

T h s  letter is in reply to your cc'd correspondence to the Department of Justice, dated July 
25, 2010, which was referred to this Office for consideration and response. Your letter concerns 
your loan with Bank of America (BOA). You allege that Countrywide/BOA made you "fraudulent 
mortgage loans" and continues to "collect unauthorized mortgage payments." You now request a 
release of your mortgage debt and a refund for all interest and principal money you have paid to 
BOA. I note you have also cc'd this correspondence to BOA, the Federal Trade Commission, the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation, the Department of Housing and Urban Development, the Nevada 
Attorney General, as well as other individuals and agencies. 

The Department of Justice is not authorized to provide private legal advice nor to represent 
individuals in their efforts to recover monetary losses in situations such as the one you describe. 

Since your inquiry relates to a matter involving questions that do not come within the 
immediate jurisdiction of this Department, I am forwarding your letter to the Office of the 
Comptroller ofthe Currency (OCC). The OCC charters, regulates, and supervises all national banks. 
As Bank of America is a national bank, the OCC is the most appropriate agency to consider your 
complaint. 

In the meantime, please feel free to check out its website: 

If you have not yet done so, you may wish to consult a private attorney who could advise you 
of your rights and any remedies that may be available to you. 



I regret that we cannot be of direct assistance in this matter. Thank you for writing. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kenneth L. Jost 
Deputy Director 
Office of Consumer Litigation 

B ~ :  '~amie Albrecht 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 

cc: Customer Assistance Group 
Comptroller of the Currency 
Department of the Treasury 
1301 McKinney St., Suite 3450 
Houston, TX 770 1 0 
Toll free: 1-800-6 13-6743 
www.occ.treas.gov 
www.helpwithmvbank.gov - 

email: Customer.Assistance(ii>,occ.treas.gov 






